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Cleanliness Drive 
 

 

The NCC cadets of Government P.G. College Bazpur recently organized a 

cleanliness drive in Bazpur city on 8-12-2018. The drive was aimed at 

promoting the importance of keeping our surroundings clean and to create 

awareness about the harmful effects of littering on the environment. 

 

The cadets started the drive by cleaning the roads in and around the city. They 

collected all the garbage, including plastic bottles, wrappers, and other waste 

materials, and disposed of them in a proper manner. The cadets also went to 

different areas of the city and interacted with the people to create awareness 

about the importance of cleanliness and hygiene. 

 

During their interaction with the people, the cadets highlighted the harmful 

effects of littering on the environment and urged them to keep their 

surroundings clean. They also distributed pamphlets and flyers containing 

information on waste management and the proper way to dispose of garbage. 

 

 

Overall, the cleanliness drive organized by the NCC cadets of Government 

P.G. College Bazpur was a great success, and it helped create awareness about 

the importance of cleanliness and hygiene among the people of Bazpur. It is 

hoped that such initiatives will continue in the future to make our cities 

cleaner, greener, and healthier places to live in. 
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